
Website Coordinator 

   

  Since the Spring Assembly, I've had 46 contact messages from the website, mostly for meeting 
information, which I answer promptly, even when they're for Brooklyn meetings. 
  This is a most enjoyable task, and whenever I give up this position I will miss it.  I also enjoy any 
contacts with the Officers and Coordinators, or my “tech assistant”, who keeps me from falling on my 
face.   I'm a little like Charley McCarthy, sitting on Edgar Bergens lap.  I don't have to have the 
knowledge to manage the website, since my assistant is the expert. 
  When I receive reports from officers and coordinators to post on the website, I forward them to my 
assistant, who posts them. 
  I  maintain the Events Calendar, which involves following an instruction sheet step-by-step.  It's easy.  
   Writing for Northern Hi Lights, and writing reports, has been a pleasure, something I couldn't say 
before Al-Anon.  All that stuff I've learned at meetings over the years, I can now share in print. 
  If someone steps forward to take this position, I will be grateful, because I believe in service rotation.  
If no one does, I'll be happy to carry on in this position, which I love. 
John O. 


